
September 2024 
Graduate 
Faculty Meeting

• September 26 @ 11:30



Agenda
• Policy reminders

• Course repeat/grade forgiveness

• Thesis/Dissertation deadlines

• Updates
• Starfish

• Graduate Networking Social

• Discussion of EAB presentation



Course Repeat/Grade Forgiveness
• New policy goes in effect Fall 2024

• Students may repeat up to 2 graduate courses, 2 times each.
• New grade replaces the original grade (even if it is lower) in GPA calculation.

• Original grade stays on the transcript with the note “Course Repeated, 
Attempt Forgiven.” 

• Students can repeat a course w/o limit on the original grade.
• Only applies to courses where a letter grade can be earned.

• Does not apply to courses repeated prior to Fall 2024.



Course Repeat/Grade Forgiveness
• Working with IS&T and Registrar’s Office on implementation.

• Does not apply to courses with alternate course repeat options.
• Need to work with departments to clean up this list. 

• If a student repeated a course multiple times prior to Fall 2024, they still 
have one additional chance to repeat the course and take advantage of 
the new policy.

• Newest attempt at the course will overwrite the grade for all previous 
attempts.



Thesis/Dissertation Deadlines
• Students must defend their thesis/dissertation by the end of the 10th week of the 

semester in fall and spring (end of the 7th week for summer semester). 

• The final document must be submitted to the College of Graduate Studies for format 
review by the end of the 13th week of the semester in fall and spring (10th week of 
summer semester). 

• Exemptions from these deadlines may be granted by the Dean of the College of Graduate 
Studies in cases where the student's defense is delayed for unexpected reasons outside 
the student's control.



Starfish – week 2 survey



Starfish- week 5 survey
• The week 5 survey is currently open.

• The week five progress survey is an opportunity for you to notify graduate 
students of academic concerns, opportunities for improvement, and to 
offer them encouragement.

• This survey closes October 1.



Graduate Networking 
Social

• There must be faculty 
representation from all 
graduate programs

• Current students should 
only attend if they are 
assisting in recruitment

• Alumni are welcome



EAB Presentation
• Thoughts on graduate enrollment trends.

• Thoughts on program evaluation.

• Key takeaways.



Questions
Email Bill @ b.kosteas@csuohio.edu

or Shandra @ s.l.odell@csuohio.edu 


